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Numerous, uncontrollable wildfires causing massive damage to property and life. Torrential
downpours causing massive damage to property and life. Changing ecosystems affecting the
food supply. Temperatures so hot that lives are lost. All these things are happening now.
They’re happening worldwide. And they’re happening on a scale resulting in massive and
costly upheavals in societies everywhere.

We have an opportunity in Central Ohio to be part of the solution. We can expand our solar
energy use and cut carbon emissions substantially. Solar power has become more efficient and
cheaper throughout the years. The voters of Columbus and Grove City overwhelmingly spoke
in favor of solar energy. They know what’s at stake. And they know they will benefit.

Residents will have the opportunity to save money on their energy bills while helping to clean
our environment. Companies and people who stand to gain money by burning more fossil
fuels do not like this plan. Global climate change will continue to the detriment of our earth’s
survival unless we take forceful and substantive action to reduce our carbon emissions. The
Pleasant Prairie Solar Project is only a start. It’s a significant and important start, but we need
to do much more to ensure our descendants will have an earth to inhabit. Money won’t be
needed in the future if we continue on our self-destructive path.

I urge you to approve the Pleasant Prairie Solar Project for the good of all of us. =

Cynthia Vermillion i
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